
Code Enforcement Report 

Village Board Meeting June 12, 2023 

Called and sent lawn notices to homeowners 
throughout the Village. 

Sent a homeowner the Village's lawn debris and 
reference sheet.(will follow up) 

Spoke with Buell Fuel about the location of the 
propane filling station at the property.(Plan 
presented to Planning Board) 

Homeowner called to ask about a permit for a 
fence in the backyard on Main Street. 

Called a Landlord about household debris in the 
yard and he assured me it would be cleaned up. 

Spoke with Code Officer from Greene about Village 
Violations.(Issues appearance tickets) 



Contractor called about fixing a driveway on Main 
St.(reminded him about water curb box) 

A Realtor Lawyer called about building on a half 
acre lot on Algerine Street.(Referred to County) 

Heard back about cleanup at Dollar General.(Letter 
enclosed) 

Continuing to monitor Unlicensed/Unregistered 
vehicles in Village. 

Attended a Planning Board Meeting. 

Any questions or concerns please feel free to 
contact me. 


